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From: Pat Newton
To: John Shutak
Subject: Thank you
Date: Monday, December 19, 2011 11:08:32 AM


John, as you know, I was really worried about the Kentucky Street waterline
replacement project. Since all of our students come and go from school in
automobiles, I worried that we would cause a horrible traffic problem when Kentucky
Street was reduced to one lane.
 
Many thanks to Scott Fewins for frequent meetings and updates on the progress of
the project. He and Branden Boyd from RD Construction were very helpful and I think
we kept traffic moving.  They were sensitive to our arrival and pick-up schedule and
helped get parents in and out of the school.  I am very appreciate of Scott’s help.
 
Mrs. Pat Newton, Principal
St. John Catholic School
1208 Kentucky Street
Lawrence, KS 66044
785.843.9511
www.saint-johns.net/school
 
 



mailto:newton@saint-johns.net

mailto:jshutak@lawrenceks.org



